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27th November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers,
HT update – Term 2
It’s almost December already! It’s been a while since my last update to you so I thought I would send out some information and reminders for events coming up.

Classes have been busy creating craft items ready for our Christmas Fayre on 8th December.  Doors will open for this event just before 3.30pm.  Last year the turn out was phenomenal and some stalls sold out within minutes so don’t hesitate if you think you want to purchase anything.  Items cannot be reserved and are sold on a first come first served basis.  Our parent council are organising some stalls, including a chocolate tombola.  All children may wear a Xmas jumper/pyjamas/dress down on the 7th December and are asked to bring in a chocolate item for the tombola, if they can, on that day.  Our parent council have a box in our school foyer for old Xmas jumpers your children have outgrown.  Please consider donating any old Xmas jumpers which will be recycled and go to children in our school who don’t have one.   All profits from the school fayre will go directly to school funds to pay for things for the children throughout coming session. 

Children will have their Xmas lunch on 14th December here in school.  Please not that this is the only choice on that day (veggie option and special dietary requirements obviously still available) and the usual menu selections for the 14th won’t be served.  The catering team usually put on a great spread and a very festive vibe in the dining hall that day – I would recommend it!

Another big date in our calendar is our famous Xmas disco day.  Ernie the DJ will be here all day on Monday 18th December.  P1-3 from 9.15am-break time, P4 and P5 classes from 1040-12.00pm then P6 and P7 in the afternoon.  P1-5 Children may come dressed in party gear ready for their disco.  P6/7 children can either come dressed for their disco or bring a change with them for the afternoon. We ask that children pay £1.50 towards the cost of the disco and their party snacks.  This can be done through Parentpay or via class teacher.  If this will be tricky for you, please let us know.  All children will be given the opportunity to join in the disco day with their friends.  
We celebrate Christmas in church with Nathan on 19th December.  The children will begin learning the songs for this event this week.  

There are a few children coming to school and complaining they are cold when outside at lunch time.  It can be really cold in our playground at this time of year! Can I please ask that parents make sure their children bring cosy coats with them as some of the children seem to be forgetting to bring them and end up trying to spend their lunchtimes in the toilets!! If any families need help with warm clothing for their children, please let us know.  We are happy to help.  Chris Anderson and Stacey Dyer, our school and family workers, can often help with things like this.   

This school term finishes on 22nd December at 12pm.  It is also Fit Friday so the children can come in their sportswear that day.  Plan is for a fun morning that morning – it would be good to see as many of the children as possible in school on that day to join in all the fun!

Kind regards,
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Mrs Karen Emmett 

Head Teacher
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Dundee Translation & Interpretation Service, Mitchell Street Centre, Mitchell Street, Dundee DD2 2L.J.
Tel: 01382 435825 Fax: 01382 435805

For information about Dundee City Council visit our website - www.dundeecity.gov.uk
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